
of Akwesasne. We are aware that the govern­
ments of Ontario, Quebec and New York State 
have set up an Ad Hoc Committee on Akwesasne 
with the Government of Canada as a participa­
ting observer. Canada, however, has undertaken 
no discussions with the United States to facilitate 
formal arrangements to deal with the situation.

4 The Committee, therefore recommends 
that:

The Government of Canada should initiate 
discussions with the Government of the United 
States for the purpose of developing a Canada- 
United States plan of action to co-ordinate efforts 
by both governments to deal with the needs of the 
people of Akwesasne. The action plan should 
include, but not be restricted to, setting out ways 
of co-ordinating health and social services.
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